
March 9, 2006 
 
Dr. Kai Ming Kan 
Secretary 
Toronto Cathay Lions Club 
478 Dundas Street W 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5T 1G9 
 
Dear Dr. Kan 
 
On behalf of the Royal Ontario Museum, I would like to thank the Toronto Cathay 
Lions Club for its contribution of $25,000 to the Honk Kong Ballet Fundraiser, which 
supported building a new suite of Chinese Galleries at the ROM. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the entire $25,000 contribution has been paid in full. 
  
We greatly appreciate the involvement and support of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club 
and its members in this charitable project. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Jody Townshend 
Associate Director, Renaissance ROM Campaign 
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